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June 11, 2018
Dear Parents of the CLASS OF 2019!
Congratulations!  This is a very special time in the life of your son or daughter.  Senior year is here and it is sure to be most memorable.

Don’t forget to congratulate your senior on his/her outstanding accomplishments.  Send in pictures of your son or daughter along with words of encouragement and congratulations to put in the 2018 - 2019 edition of the Shingas. 

In order to cover the price of the pages set aside for pictures and words of encouragement and congratulations for the seniors, there is a cost of $160 for a full-page ad (8 pictures max), $110 for a half page ad (4 pictures max), $60 for a quarter page ad (2 pictures max).  Make checks payable to Beaver Area School District.  For your convenience, we now have a dedicated email address to send your pictures and words of encouragement -- yearbook@basd.k12.pa.us
Please complete the enclosed order form including pictures and your check.  Send your information to Shingas Business Staff, Beaver Area High School, 1 Gypsy Glen Road, Beaver, PA  15009 or feel free to drop it off in the High School office.  Please do not give your order to a member of the Shingas Staff or email one of them. We are limited to the number we can include, so please complete the included form, and respond as soon as possible.  Any money received for pictures or words that cannot be printed will be returned.  All orders for senior ads must be turned in before November 16, 2018.  Don’t miss out!  REMEMBER - - order your student a yearbook at www.jostensyearbook.com.  Order early for best price!
Plan ahead!. Get senior pictures taken before school starts. The deadline is fast approaching.  Keep in mind, in order to meet production deadlines all senior pictures are due October 19, 2108.  Senior portraits must be sent to seniorphoto@basd.k12.pa.us.  Baby or toddler pictures are also due on October 19, 2018 and should be sent to babyphoto@basd.k12.pa.us.  Questions?  Call Mrs. Brendlinger in the main office.

We have dedicated website to order yearbooks.  So order early for the best possible price.  After the introductory sale period the full price of the book will be charged.  Go to http://www.jostens.com to order your book and personalize your book.  ORDER EARLY FOR THE BEST POSSIBLE PRICE!!!
Thank you for your cooperation and consideration in this matter.  We look forward to working with you and your student to make this a most memorable senior year. 
Sincerely,

Shingas Staff
Shingas Business Staff


Beaver Area High School


1 Gypsy Glen Road


Beaver, PA  15009
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